Frost, Melissa

Subject: FW: Item 9B - Dakota Shy Winery
Attachments: PCltem#9B.pdf

From: Gallina, Charlene

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 4:58 PM

To: Anne Cottrell; Heather Phillips (heather@vinehillranch.com); Jeri Gill; napacommissioner@yahoo.com; Terry Scott
Cc: Morrison, David; McDowell, John; Anderson, Laura; Sharma, Shaveta; Frost, Melissa

Subject: Item 9B - Dakota Shy Winery

Commissioners:

Attached is a request for continuance of the Dakota Shy Winery project without public testimony (Agenda Item 9B). Staff
and the Applicant met today and are requesting that this item be continued to the Planning Commission regular meeting
of January 20, 2016. Hard copies will be provided at the meeting.

Brown Act Communication — Please Do Not Reply All

Charlene Gallina

Supervising Planner

Napa County Planning, Building, & Environmental Services Department
(707) 299-1355

Planning Commission Mtg.

DEC 16 2015

Agenda ltem #_ﬁ@



Gallina, Charlene

From: Donna Oldford <dboldford@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 2:17 PM

To: jmcdowell@countyofnapa.org; Gallina, Charlene; Sharma, Shaveta
Subject: Dakota Shy Hearing - Request for Continuance

John, Charlene & Shaveta,

This is a request to continue the Dakota Shy Winery Major Mod application from our current hearing
date of Wednesday, December 16 to date to be determined through discussions with staff. We have
advised the two neighbors that have expressed concerns about the project that we are requesting this
continuance. Thank you.

Best,
Donna

Donna B. Oldford
Plans4Wine
(707)963-5832
DBOldford@aol.com




